Dear Samir,

I would like to note my support for the change of use application regarding 39 College Crescent.

I fully support a proposal to make available more NHS/private provision of psychological and other support services in an underserved area.

A number of parents on a local Facebook group have expressed concerns with regard potential increased traffic in the local area. Personally, i can't understand why anyone might even consider driving in an area so very well served by public transport particularly in school areas.

I would encourage Camden council to continue to actively discourage driving in such areas, particularly near schools.